From: Robert Milner

To: Aquind Interconnector; viola langley
Subject: Aquind Interconnector
Date: 17 July 2024 21:32:28

Dear sir/madam,

Once again I feel compelled to write to you to express my objections to the Aquind
Interconnector Project.

I am an allotment holder at the Milton Piece Allotments and the proposed project is
planned to destroy many of our allotments.

Portsmouth is suffering from serious car pollution problems at the moment with asthma
amongst the youth and elderly on the rise.

To allow this project to go ahead would be depriving Portsmouth of an area of natural
importance and significance and would be exacerbating the already serious pollution
problem as a result of the pipes having to be laid on the Eastern Rd., one of only two ways
into Portsmouth.

This decision has been hanging over our heads for years now and I implore you in the
name of common sense, the well-being of the people of Portsmouth and the benefit of the
eco-system, to put a stop to it once and for all.

Thank you,

Yours sincerely

Robert Milner
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